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Dear Water Board,

With the upcoming decision on extending the drought regulations, I would urge you to consider a
few headlines I have read recently:
 

DROUGHT-EASING CALIFORNIA SNOW
HEAVIEST IN 22 YEARS
 
Gov. Brown declares state of emergency after
storms cause flooding, erosion, highway damage
 
I don’t know how this is even a question to be discussed, with reservoirs full and water is being released. 
Anything other than lifting the drought regulations, would give you zero credibility with the people and only amount
to more suffering.  How can you have both the heaviest snow count in 22 years/flooding declarations and still even
consider drought regulations?  I urge you to show sanity and urge Gov. Brown to lift the drought regulations.  The
people are watching. 
 
Kathy Avinelis
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